NOTICE TO THE CITY OF DILLON

City Government Study Commission Final Report

Dear Citizens:

The City of Dillon Government Study Commission has reviewed the present form of Government and issues the following final report on its findings:

WE FIND that the City Commissioners, along with the elected officials and appointed board, are a dedicated group. The fiscal condition of the city is one of the best in the State. It has held the line on expenses and tax levy even though many costs of operating have increased.

THE POSSIBILITY of further combining the law enforcement facilities with the county was considered jointly with the County Study Commission and after examining all aspects of the matter, it was determined that most of the savings that could be realized by this move have already been made by the present agreement with the county; i.e. combining equipment, facilities, office personnel, dispatchers, etc. It was therefore mutually agreed that any further change was not desirable at this time.

(IT IS therefore the recommendation of the City Study Commission that no change be made in the present form of Government for the City of Dillon, as we feel it best suits the needs of the people of the City.

(THIS IS the final report respectfully submitted by the Dillon City Government Study Commission.

(Sincerely,

DILLON CITY GOVERNMENT STUDY COMMISSION

Marcy Busch, Chairman

Joe Carroll

Joe Womack

Larry Chaffin, ex-officio

1.